
A reminder to all members in good standing of the Lake Washington Improvement Association:  All members are
welcome to attend our monthly meetings, and are eligible to vote on our gambling business.  Meetings are held

on the third Tuesday of each month, at 6PM in the Lake Washington County Park Community Building.

DIRECTORSHIP OPENING IN AREA 2!
In the past few months there have been a two Directors who have resigned from the Board.  

From Area 2, Kim Schmalzriedt has stepped down, and from area 6, Dan Sachau has stepped down.  
The Board would like to thank them for their service.  Kim has been assisting in keeping up our 
Facebook site, and Dan has been producing the Waves these last many years.  They both have been 
active in fund raising, and will be missed.

This opens up opportunities to participate in your Lake Association as a Director.  We recently 
welcomed Wade Baumberger to represent Area 6.  Thank you Wade for stepping forward!  The Area 2 
position is still open. If you are in Area 2, and are interested in helping us continue to serve the 
residents of the lake, please contact any of these Officers for any further information:

Jason Femrite, President: Jason.Femrite@Bolton-menk.com
Chuck Brandel, Vice President: chuck.brandel@isginc.com
Jim Folden, Secretary: secretaryLWIA@gmail.com

We are especially interested in anyone with experience in fund-raising, web site 
management/usage, any type of biology/chemistry/ecology/science background, gambling 
management, or simply with experience in a 501c3 type organization. 
 If you are uncertain about which area you are in, here is are the Area 2 locations:
Area 2  
2106 – 48419 Limberdink Road
2200 – 2212 Evergreen Drive
2300 – 2310 Sportsmen's Haven Court 
2506 – 2614 Crystal Cove Road
31323 – 31623 Baker St

Even if you are not in the affected area and would like to participate,  or watch what we do, our 
meetings are held at 6PM every 3rd Tuesday of the month at the Lake Washington Regional Park 
Community Center.  If you want to be on a committee, all members are eligible to take an active part in
any of our various committees.  You can see the committees listed on our website at 
https://lakewashingtonmn.com/ .  For the most part the committee list is complete, although not 
accurate insofar as memberships, as we are in the process of updating the existing website or creating a 
new one.  

And if you are just a frequent user of the lake, or someone with a connection to the lake and feel
strongly about trying to improve the quality of Lake Washington, we have an “at-large” position for 
people in this position.  Although there are no openings at this time, we would like to have you reach 
out to us and we can put you on a wait list.  The only criteria is that you are a paid up member of the 
association, and have an interest in improving the quality of our lake.

With sincere thanks, 
Your Lake Washington Association Board of Directors
3/24/2025

mailto:Jason.Femrite@Bolton-menk.com
https://lakewashingtonmn.com/
mailto:secretaryLWIA@gmail.com
mailto:chuck.brandel@isginc.com


Thank you to ISG for holding another “Future of Southern Lakes” conference.  It was very well 
attended; and was both enjoyable and educational as always.  It is always good to see so many people 
willing to take time out of their schedules to learn more about our lakes, and to network with like 
minded people sharing our challenges, and our successes.

If you would like to pay dues for the 2025 year, You can mail them in (form and address below), or scan the QR code off the 
form below.  You can also check your current status by going to the “Member Portal” drop down box, and enter your key# 
(found in your directory). If you cannot find your directory, or do not have one, please contact the Association at 

secretarylwia@gmail.com for assistance.  If you do not belong, please consider joining or rejoining the Lake Washington 
Improvement Association by sending your tax deductible $75 today. Remember, your dues and additional donations are 
extremely important as a revenue source for the LWIA and are 100% tax deductible! 

The mail in form and QR code are below, on the next page.

Please Join or Renew Now!
 LWIA 2025 Tax Deductible Membership

If you have already renewed, please consider making an additional contribution.  
Thank You.

Name(s) __________________________________________________Email___________________________________________

Mailing Address: ___________________________________________ Lake Address (if different) _________________________

City:____________________________ State _____Zip ____________ City _______________________  State ___   Zip________

Telephone Number (Hm)________________________________________Telephone Number (Cell)_________________________

       _____$75 dues 2024 (Jan 1 - Dec 31, 2025)                      _______ Additional donation for benefit of the lake
                  

Please fill out the attached form including email address and mail your reply to

Lake Washington Improvement Ass’n, PO Box 3162, Mankato, MN 56002-3162
Checks made out to Lake Washington Improvement Association

Or scan the QR code:
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